	DATE
	SUBJECT
	YEARS APPLIED TO
	REFERENCE
	REPLY YES/NO

	01.07.2019
	CHANGE OVER DAY
	Nursery, Reception Years 1, 2 & 3
	SUMMER20
	NO


Dear Parents and Carers,
Tritlington ‘curriculum change over day’ will happen on Thursday 4th July 2019. This is the day when the Year 4 pupils go off to Chantry Middle School as Year 5 pupils and all other year groups here at Tritlington have the opportunity to spend the day in their new year groups to experience their new environment and sample some activities from their new year group curriculum.
Older Nursery children will therefore become Reception pupils for the day - Reception as Year 1 – Year 1 as Year 2 and so on. Younger Nursery children will stay at school as normal that day and be collected at 12.00 p.m.

Teachers for the curriculum day will be as follows:
Mrs O’Dell – in the morning in Early Years with the Nursery children and the children who will be Reception in September.
Mrs Stephenson – in the morning in Class 1 with the children who will be Year 1s and 2s in September; in the afternoon Reception and 30 hours children will join Class 1.
Mrs Barber – in the morning in Class 2 with the children who will be Year 3 and 4 in September; in the afternoon the Year 2 children will join her.
Once staffing has been finalised for September 2019, the children will have further opportunities to spend time with their teacher. We will inform you about this as soon as we can.
CURRENT NURSERY CHILDREN GOING INTO RECEPTION IN SEPTEMBER 2019
We would be grateful if you could bring your child into school as usual for 8.55 a.m. and pick them up at 3.10 p.m. as they will stay for the whole day as Reception pupils.
As part of the curriculum change over day, the children will enjoy some team building activities and fun

hands on learning.
We are looking forward to spending the day with the children in their new year groups.
Yours sincerely,
K Stephenson

Senior Teacher
SUMMER20

